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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0440 
 CONFERENCE MEETING  
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the 
 Fort Lauderdale City Commission   
   
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager  
 
DATE: May 7, 2019 
 
TITLE: Discussion on Hurricane Irma Grant Reimbursement (Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency (“FEMA”) established the deadline of 
March 21, 2019 for all government agencies impacted by Hurricane Irma to submit all 
projects for grant reimbursement under the Federal Statutes and administrative rules.   
 
The projects will be funded by FEMA (75%), the State (12.5%) and the City (12.5%). 
However, certain projects may receive up to 100% reimbursement. The City has 
budgeted $5,313,763 of match funding for the City’s portion of the expenditures. 

 
CITY’S COST OF HURRICANE IRMA 

 

Category A (Debris) $9,743,873.87 

Category B (Emergency Protection) $20,112,012.82 

Category C (Roads and Bridges) $175,491.70 

Category E (Public Buildings/Equipment) $418,829.25 

Category F (Public Utilities) $212,982.31 

Category G (all other) $504,303.53 

Category Z (Administrative Costs) $1,113,000.00 

TOTAL $32,300,493.48 

 
MAXIMUM POSSIBLE REIMBURSEMENT TO CITY 

 

Federal (FEMA) $24,768,468.74 

State $3,766,012.37 

MINIMUM CITY RESPONSIBILITY $3,766,012.37 
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Prepared by:   Pamela Winston, Finance  
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Director:   Kirk Buffington, Finance  


